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Australian Government

Department of Finance and Deregulation

Our Ref: SEC0004863

Ms Christine McDonald
Secretary
Standing Committee of Finance and Public Administration
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Ms McDonald

15 APR I,,,

David Tune PSM
Secretary

Thank you for your letter of31 March 2011 regarding evidence given by the Department
of Finance and Deregulation at the additional estimates hearings of Tuesday
22 February 201 I.

I understand my department provided a number of minor corrections on Tuesday
5 April 2011, including the clarification of evidence that you sought. I trust this was
sufficient to close the matter.

Yours sincerely

David Tune
/3 April 2011
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